
 

NOTICE OF 

CANCELLATION OF THE COUNTY OF ORANGE,  

SUBDIVISION COMMITTEE MEETING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Orange County Subdivision 

Committee, cancelled their, June 21, 2023, 1:30 PM meeting. 

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, July 5, 2023, at 1:30 

PM. 

For additional information, contact Margo Orozco, Secretary for the 

County of Orange, Subdivision Committee, at (714) 667-8862. 

 
 
          Thank You, 

Margo Orozco 
Secretary, Subdivision Committee  

 


